
 

 
 
 
 
11 December 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
At this time of year colds and flu are on the increase and we try to keep the spread of such to a 
minimum within School. 
 
As we are currently without a School Nurse we would ask you to consider keeping your child at 
home if they are showing any cold or flu like symptoms. If they do come into School feeling unwell, 
for whatever reason, they will be sent home by their Head of Year. 
 
Thank you for helping us with this temporary situation. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr B Montgomery 
Vice Principal 
 
 


